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19 June 1996

Eric Dibner
The Governor’s Committee on Concerns for the Handicapped

Room 117
Lamy Building
491 Old Sante Fe Tralil
Sante Fe, NM 87503

Dear Mr. Dibner:

Enclosed is some background information on the issues to be discussed the Townhall
meeting scheduled for 24 June 1996. The Environmental Sensitivities Research Institute is
a non-profit, scientific, and educational organization dedicated to the open exchange of
objective scientific information and data among physicians, scientists, industry, the
government, and the general public. Our interest is to add some much needed scientific
balance to what is often an emotional issue.

Thank you for faxing me the "Fragrance-Free Policy." | expect to be attending next
Monday’s meeting and hope to meet you, but understand that you will be very busy with
meeting activities. However, | would be pleased to respond to any technical questions you
may have, or to refer you to independent experts in the field on Monday and thereafter.

Best Wishes,

o Gl

Cindy Lynn Richard, CIH
Manager
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